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Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 at Moorings Way Infant School will be starting their in school swimming lessons week commencing 9th June. Please send your child’s swimming kit in on Tuesday 10th June. For the first week, children will be swimming on either Tuesday or Wednesday for the teachers to assess their ability and assign them to their learning group. Once this has been done we will let you know which day your child will be swimming for the remainder of the term (from week commencing 16th June). 

Please remember:

To ensure that children with long hair have their hair tied up or ideally wear a swim hat. Swim hats will be provided for those without. 
No jewellery can be worn.
Ensure children bring goggles.
Girls must wear a one piece swim suit.
Boys must wear swim shorts or trunks.
Children may choose to wear rash vests or leggings for modesty if they wish.

If you have any additional questions, then please ask your child's class teacher.

Please also see re-attached additional information that you have already been sent and FAQ's about the pop - up pool.

Many thanks,

The Year 2 Team
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